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April 5, 2007 
 
 

DEAR COUNTY DIRECTORS OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
 
ATTENTION: Work First Program Managers and Supervisors 
 

SUBJECT:  Reallocation of TANF-DV Funds 

 
 
The Division of Social Services has completed the process of reallocating the TANF-DV funds.  
Attached is the list of counties and the revised allocation effective April 2, 2007.   
  
Please direct any questions to Susan S. King, Family Violence Prevention Coordinator at  
(919) 733-2279 or by email at susan.s.king@ncmail.net. 
 

       Sincerely, 

 
                 Esther T. High, Acting Section Chief 

                                                               Family Support and Child Welfare Services Section 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Sherry S. Bradsher 
 Children’s Program Representatives 
 Work First Representatives 
 Family Support and Child Welfare Services Team Leaders 
 Local Business Liaisons 
 FVP Agencies 
 
FSCWS-25-07 

mailto:susan.s.king@ncmail.net

	DEAR COUNTY DIRECTORS OF SOCIAL SERVICES
	SUBJECT:  Reallocation of TANF-DV Funds


